Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact:

Tel: 01236 632110

E-mail: enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk

Date: 2 November 2020



Education and Families

Ed Clinton
Head Teacher
Cumbernauld Primary School
Eastfield Road
Cumbernauld G68 0EB
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

Face Coverings

As per recent government advice, parents and carers MUST wear a face covering at drop-off and pick-up times. This does not apply to those who are exempt.

Please follow this guidance to ensure the safety of all members of our school community.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Ed Clinton Head Teacher







